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Summary of the sixth Monitoring Committee meeting

The Monitoring Committee (MC) of the Interreg IPA Romania – Serbia Programme ensures the effectiveness and quality of the implementation of the Programme, has specific tasks related to the monitoring of the Programme and consists of representatives from the two participating countries in the Programme, Romania and Serbia.
The sixth Monitoring Committee meeting of the Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia Programme was organized in an online format on the 17th of December, 2024. 
The Monitoring Committee approved the documents for the launch of the second call for project proposals of the Interreg IPA Romania – Serbia Programme. The second call for project proposals, with a total budget of €10.3 million, out of which €8.8 million (IPA funds), is open exclusively for Priority 1 - Environmental Protection and Risk Management, Specific Objective 1.2 - Promoting renewable energy in accordance with Directive (EU) 2018/2001, including the sustainability criteria set out therein, and Specific Objective 1.3 - Promoting energy efficiency and reducing green-house gas emissions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The results of the consultation of stakeholders and citizens for the future of Interreg post-2027 have also been presented during the sixth meeting of the Monitoring Committee.
To find out more, access www.romania-serbia.net, the primary source of information related to the Interreg IPA Romania-Serbia Programme and its calls for proposals.
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